
Hambden Parks and Recreation Board 

Regular Meeting 

January 17, 2023 

 

Hambden Parks and Recreation Board met in regular session on January 17, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in Hambden Township 

Hall.  The following members were present:  Joyce Edelinsky, Jim Petkosek, Steve Marks and Linda Petkosek.    John 

Janor absent   Also present was Trustee Pam Carson and Bob Smetana from Playground Equipment Services.     

 

Minutes:  Motion by Mr. Marks, second by Mr. Petkosek to approve the December 6, 2022 minutes as presented.  Upon 

call of vote, all yes. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Wood Jungle Gym/Slide – Bob Smetana was present to discuss the revamping of the slides on the jungle gym.  After 

listening to what we wanted and his suggestions he will prepare options for the February meeting. 

 

Detention Basin – Landscape Installation/Grant Information - Joyce will correlate the information received from the 

members to complete the grant. 

 

Dugout Mural – Mr. Marks and Mrs. Edelinsky met with Elliott Miller to discuss the dugout mural.  They were very 

excited that Mr. Elliott agreed to do the mural basically for the cost of the paint.  Mr. Elliott may offer other options for 

the design.   

 

Memorial Pavers – Mrs. Petkosek is continuing to work with Mr. Peters on the memorial bricks. 

 

Pavilion #4 quote – Mrs. Carson stated that Marvin Yoder wanted to start on the pavilion in February.  She will meet and 

discuss further with him.    

 

Pavilion Info Boxes – no information at this time. 

   

NEW BUSINESS 

Portable Restrooms 2023 – The cost of the portable bathroom has increased significantly.  Mrs. Edelinksy checked 

several places and the increases were with all companies.  It was recommended that we stay with CLN and reduce the 

number of port-o-lets by one.  Mrs. Carson will discuss with the trustees.   

 

July Movie Night in the Park – Movie night this year will be July 22.  Township picnic is August 13th.   

 

Tot Swing Replacement – We will ask Bob Smetana for prices on the tot replacement swings.    

 

There being no further business to come before the board, motion by Mr. Petkosek, second by Mr. Marks to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:20 p.m.  Next meeting will be scheduled for February 14, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Linda Petkosek 

Secretary 


